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School Office  
3030 Gus Thomasson Rd.,  
Dallas, TX 75228  
  
Office Hours on School Days 
7:25 am to 3:30 pm  
972 -279 -2339  
WWW.SPXDallasSchool.org  

 
School Staff  
Principal  
Tana Scott                     ext. 
326  
tscott@spxdallas.org  
                  
Assistant Principal  
Stephanie Wahlstrom    ext. 
126  
swahlstrom@spxdallas.org      
 
Administrative Asst.  
Margaret White              ext. 
122  
mwhite@spxdallas.org  
 

Parish Office  
3030 Gus Thomasson Rd.,  
Dallas, TX 75228  
     
Office Hours:  
Monday -Friday 8:30am -
4:30pm  
972 -279 -6155   
FAX 972 -686 -7510  
WWW.SPXDallas.org 
 

Safe Environment  
Ginger Farrell           
ext.146  
gfarrell@ spxdallas.org  
 

 

Virtue of the month:  
 

 
 

Prayer of the month:  
 
 

Dear SPX Family - 
 
February is moving quickly.  Next week, note that our school 
Mass will be on Wednesday, February 14 as it is Ash Wednes-
day.  It is time too, to think about the Lenten season and 
how we all can be reverent in our daily actions and thoughts 
with our faith and church community.  
 
Enrollment for the 2018 -19 school year is in progress.  Early 
bird registration ends on March 15 th .  
 
 In addition, anyone who wants to apply for financial aid, there are timelines 
to be followed in order to be considered.  I encourage you all; to not delay, if 
this is something that you are in need of March 31 is the magic number.  This 
is the date that all applications for families with students in grades K -12 who 
have been accepted for admissions into a specific diocesan/parochial Catho-
lic school must be submitted by.  Which means, you must register and have 
acceptance into a school by this date.   
If you have any questions, please contact our school office and we will do our 
best to help you with the process.  
 
On-line auction items are now on -line.  Take the time to look at the great 
items that are offered.  Also, make plans now to attend our auction.  It is re-
ally a lot of fun and a great way to get involved in our school community. 
Mark your calendar, April 7.   
 
Volunteers are still needed in all areas.  Please contact Rachel Russell for 
more information.  
 
Have a wonderful weekend.  
 
Putting HIS Children First,  
 
Tana Scott, Principal  

Love  

Act of 

Love  
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February 12 -February 16  
 

Tuesday, February 13 -Valentines Parties ñ2:30  
 
Wednesday, February 14 -Ash Wednesday  
  8:00am ñ Mass 
  No Basketball Practices  
  8th Grade ñPines Trip  
 
Thursday, February 15 ð Progress Reports  
  8th Grade ñ Pines Trip  
 

Friday, February 16 ðHALF DAYñNoon Dismissal  

  Stations of the Cross ñ 11am  
  8th Grade ñ Return from The Pines  
 

 

Monday, February 19 ñPresidentsõ Day 
NO SCHOOL  

 

 
Rosary Club Meeting:  
FRIDAY, February 23  

Next Meeting: March 9  
     3:15pm ñ4:15pm   

Sponsor: Mrs. Merkel /Room 209  
 
    
 
 

Tiger Basketball  

February 10:  

5th Grade Girls - 

 10:00am vs. Collins @ SPX  

5th Grade Boys - 

 12:000 pm vs. Monica -Carolina @ SMS 

6th Grade Girls - 

 11:00am vs St. Bernard @ SPX  

7th Grade Boys - 

 12:00pm vs St. Mark @ SPX  

 

February 11:  

5th Grade Girls - 

 12:00 pm vs. Monica @ SPX  

5th Grade Boys -  

 5:00pm vs. Mark -Gold @ Marks  

6th Grade Girls - 

 1:00pm vs. Holy Family @ SPX  

7th Grade Boys - 

 2:00pm vs. All Saints @ SPX  

8th Grade Boys - 

 3:00pm vs. Holy Trinity @ SPX  

Follow us on Twitter!  

 @spx_tigers  
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Six Flags Read to Succeed has started for grades K -6 th !    
 

Students who read 6 hours by Feb 23 rd  will earn a 
FREE ticket to 6 Flags to be used this sum-
mer.   Reading logs were sent home in the Thurs-
day folder and are due Friday, Feb. 23 rd .   
 
 
Feel free to email Khuggins@spxdallas.org  if you 
have any questions.  

 5th Grade Service Project:  
 
 
The fifth grade helped  two wonderful ladies 
from the St. Patrick Circle of our Ladies Society 
Organization.  Lillian Honza and Kay Eiting have 
come for eight years to help the students make 
baby caps for Parkland County Hospital.  In the 
eight years fifth grade has been doing this project 
fifth grade has made about 800 baby caps. The St 
Patrick Circle has very generously purchased the 
material for this all these years.    

mailto:Khuggins@spxdallas.org

